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MEET THE “BUZZ” CREW

This semester the digital media class has gained and lost some students. Mitchell Colson, a
senior, left us, but we gained three new students- Caydon Lomas, McKenzie Olsen, and Satine Cox.
The class has been working hard on doing birthday and staff write-ups, typing up newsletter
articles, and recording videos and taking photos for the new Friday recaps. The recaps will be
posted on the school’s Facebook so the community can see what the school did over the week. So far
everybody in this class has gotten a lot done, and they are excited to continue to work on the
monthly newsletters as well as come up with some new ideas!

Pictured from left to right are Caydon Lomas, Melanie Mullikin, Jayda Ralph, Satine Cox,
and McKenzie Olsen.

interim District Administrator-Mr. David Alexander Board of Education District Principa-Mrs. T any Dums
Nikki Asleson-President Jessie Bird-Vice President Tom Martin-Clerk. Mara Hird-Treasurer Ken Buck-Member




In the Building & Classroom
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:"i: Positive Behavior Infervention & Support

During PBIS this month, we reviewed expectations in the cafeteria. We talked
about using good manners, using a voice level 1 or 2, and keeping our hands to
ourselves. Mrs. Debbie presented Math 24 awards, and we ended with a frisbee

game to practice different voice levels. The word of the month is “Strive,” as

we strive to be safe, respectful, and responsible.

Cafeteria

e Walk

e Wash hands/use
sanitizer

¢ Keep your hands and
feet in your personal
space

e Swallow your food
before talking

e Say please and thank
you

e Use good eating
manners (chew with
your mouth closed, use
utensils and a napkin)

e Invite others to sit with
you if they don’t have
someone to sit with.

e Keep your food to
yourself

e Keep your area clean

e Use a level 1-2 voice

Buzzing Broom  Golden Spoen Silent Slippers ~ Healthy Hornet
2nd Grade Kindergarten Sth Grade tHh Grade




Congratulations to our January Students of the Menth

2nd Grade: Reid Mitchell. Reid is a very responsible student. He
takes pride in completing his work in a timely manner. He also
keeps his desk and folders neat and organized. Reid is also a
very respectful student. He is polite and uses his manners. He
helps his classmates and treats everyone kindly. Reid is a great
student who makes many great choices throughout the school
day. Reid is in Ms. Boylen’s 2nd grade class and the son of Amy

and Bart Mitchell.

3rd Grade: Ellasyn Sims: Ellasyn always comes to school
prepared and on time. She completes her work with great
quality and takes responsibility for her own learning. She
makes the most of work time without having to be redirected.
>/ She also has made nice academic gains throughout the course
. of the school year. Ellasyn is very kind and a great role model
B for others. She is very positive and always eager to learn. She
always follows the PBIS expectations which sets a great
example for all. Ellasyn is in Mr. Smith’s 3rd grade class and
the daughter of Christine & A.V. Roth and Robert Sims.

4th Grade: Taylin Martin. Taylin is such a hard worker in school.
She puts her maximum effort into every assignment. She asks for
help when she needs it and consistently completes her homework
assignments and puts her best effort into them. Taylin also shows
respect to others and is considerate of others' learning needs. She
is a great role model on how to be safe and responsible in and
outside of the classroom. She's a great example of what a Wauzeka
Hornet should strive for. Taylin is in Mr. Cornell’s 4th grade class
and the daughter of Mellisa Martin and Joe & Kalli Martin.




5th Grade: Tess Pitzer. Tess is always a hard worker, no matter
 what the task might be. She is dependable, organized,

.. responsible, and shows effort in all she does. When something is
¥ difficult for Tess she keeps trying without getting upset or
giving up. She isn't afraid to ask questions for clarification and

' participates and listens in class. Tess is in Mrs. Martin’s 5th
grade class and the daughter of Ed and Christa Pitzer.

8th Grade: Wyatt Graney. Wyatt has worked very hard this last
month in all of his classes. From turning in work on time to
having a positive attitude in class, Wyatt has shown significant
improvement as an all-around student. He has participated
more in class and even encourages others to do the same. Wyatt
is in 8th grade and the son of Keshia Rosauer.

8th Grade: Ariana Fish. Ariana consistently puts forth her best
effort in all of her work. She shows great responsibility and
organization and always treats her classmates and teachers
with kindness and respect. Ariana is in 8th grade and the
daughter of Joseph Fish and Bette Manders.




Congratulations: January High School Students of the Month

Freshman: Savannah Swatek. Savannah works hard to do the best
that she can in and out of class. She asks for help when needed
and is a pleasure to have in the classroom. Savannah is a
Freshman and the daughter of Eric and Stacy Swatek.

HORNET PRIDE

CELEBRATING 100 DAYS OF sCHOOL

The elementary students were excited to celebrate the 100th day of school. They
celebrated by creating many projects. Below are the 1st graders pictured making 100.




Organizations & student Achievement
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Middle School Quarter 2:

Cum laude (3.5-3.749)
Steinhorst, Emma 8th
Jones, Ellah 7th
Otte, Bailey 7th
Dums, Bentley 6th
Martin, Alayna 6th

Magna cum laude (3.75-3.89)

Bunders, Isabella 8th
Lomas, Cooper 8th
Mitchell, Macy 8th
Benoy, Brynnlee  7th
Martin, Alexa 6th
Martin, Joshua 6th
Mitchell, Hayley  6th

Summa cum laude (3.9-4.0)

Hooker, Molli 8th
Brooks, Zoey 7th
Colson, Olivia 7th
Kilburg, Avery 7th
McCullick, Mallory 7th
Mitchell, Violet ~ 7th
Walters, Jazzmine 7th
Sims, Elyse 6th

2021-2022

High School Quarter 2:
Cum laude (3.5-3.749)
Cox, Satine

Kinley, Beau

Bunders, Seth
Langdon, Michaela
Martin, Jacob

Zinkle, Grace

Hurda, Cameron
Gillitzer, Trisha
Swatek, Savannah

Magna cum laude (3.75-3.89)

McCarthy, Jordan
Vale, Austyn
Baka, Emerson
Mormann, Desirae
Melanie Mullikin
Redman, Carson
Bird, Benjamin

12th
12th
11th
11th
11th
11th
10th
9th

9th

12th
12th
11th
11th
11th
11th
10th

Summa cum laude (3.9-4.0)

Beers, Kayla
Bird, Elizabeth
Check, Landen
Hooker, Gracie
Kapinus, Emma
Kapinus, Garett
Klema, Ethan
Olsen, McKenzie
Ralph, Jayda
Reichmann, Issac
Reichmann, Jonah
Reichmann, Madayln
Mitchell, Lily
Readman, Cohen
Mitchell, Brooke
Wagner, Brett

12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
11th
10th
Oth

9th

Wauzeka-Steuben Honor Roll

High School Semester 1:

Cum laude (3.5-3.749)
Cox, Satine
Kinley, Beau
Vale, Austyn
Bunders, Seth
Gillitzer, Trent
Lomas, Caydon
Mullikin, Melanie
Zinkle, Grace
Hurda, Cameron
Gillitzer, Trisha

12th
12th
12th
11th
11th
11th
11th
11th
10th
9th

Magna cum laude (3.75-3.89)

Klema, Ethan
Baka, Emerson
Redman, Carson
Bird, Benjamin

12th
11th
11th
10th

Summa cum laude (3.9-4.0)

Beers, Kayla
Bird, Elizabeth
Check, Landen
Hooker, Gracie
Kapinus, Emma
Kapinus, Garett
McCarthy, Jordan
Olsen, McKenzie
Ralph, Jayda
Reichmann, Issac
Reichmann, Jonah
Reichamnn, Madayln
Mitchell, Lily
Mormann, Desirae
Redman, Cohen
Mitchell, Brooke
Wagner, Brett

12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
12th
11th
11th
10th
9th

9th




skilsusA News

On January 28th, SkillsUSA had their second competition at Southwest
Tech. There were a total of 11 medals earned. In middle school, Will
Zander and Emma Steinhorst placed 2nd in Team Engineering. Elyse
Simms placed 1st, Jazzmine Walters placed 2nd, Hayley Mitchell and
Mallory McCullick placed 3rd in CO2 Dragster. For high school, Carson
Redman and Blake Mitchell placed 3rd in Team Engineering, Jonah
Klema placed 3rd in Welding Sculpture, Logun Bunders placed 1st and
Ruger Paetz placed 3rd in CO2 Dragster.

Pictured left to right front row: Melanie Mullikin, Emma Steinhorst, Jazzmine
Walters, Mallory McCullick, Hayley Mitchell, Elyse Sims, Bentley Dums, Justyn
Rutherford, Josh Martin, Cody Wagner, Landon Opperman. Back row: Will Zander,
Emerson Baka, Blake Mitchell, Paul Krachey, Gabe Kapinus, Jonah Klema, Joseph
Mezera, Logun Bunders, Cohen Redman, Parker McCullick, Ruger Paetz, Andrew
Udelhoven, Ben Bird, and Carson Redman.



FCCLA NEWs

Congratulations to Emma Kapinus on receiving
silver at the FCCLA regional competition at WTC in
LaCrosse! Emma will be advancing to the State I
Leadership Conference at the Kalahari in April in the
Professional Presentation category. Congratulations
Emmal!

The 4th and 5th grade Math 24 teams traveled to Southwest Tech to compete in a
contest. The 4th grade team scored 189 points and consisted of, from left to right,
Arabella Redman, Remington Haas, and Lily Rutherford.

The 5th grade team placed 4th out of 13 and consisted of, from left to right on the
second picture, Kendra Mitchell, Matthew Zinkle, Brody Bunders, and Oaklyn
Kilburg.



FFA NEWS

Congratulations to these great FFA members who participated in the LDE Speaking
Contest in Boscobel February 7th. Lily Mitchell placed 3rd in Extemporaneous
Speaking. Parker McCullick participated in the Employment Skills contest. And our
middle school quiz bowl team placed 3rd which included Macy Mitchell, William
Zander, Clint Mitchell and Molli Hooker.

Great job members!

Macy Mitchell, Will Zander, Parker McCullick Lilv Mitchell
Clint Mitchell, Molli Hooker

SKI CLUB NEWs

On Friday, February 11th the ski club took an all day trip to Tyrol Basin. 26
students attended which is the most to date. Below are some pictures of the
fun time had by all. )

A L g
Fa e~



MIDDLE SCHOOL GiIRLs BASKETBALL

The middle school girls wrapped up their season in February. They participated in the
Wauzeka Lions Club Tournament on February 11th, with 7th grade earning 2nd place and
8th grade earning 1st place. 7th grade is pictured to the left and 8th grade to the right.

IST PLACE FOR THE ICE FIsSHNG TEAM!

On Saturday, January 29th the Ice Fishing Team competed in a contest at Sidie
Hollow just west of Viroqua and took first place. Congratulations!
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Pictured left to right are Ben Bird, Gabe Kapinus, Chris Kapinus, Carson Redman, Paul Krachey, Bentley
Dums, and Mr. Dums.
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2025 Full-Time Open Enrollment Regular Application Period

for Wisconsin Public Schools

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

You may apply for open enroliment from February 7-April 29, 2022,

What is Public School Open Enroliment?
Wisconsin's public school open enrollment program allows
parents to apply for their children to attend a school district
other than the one in which they live. Applications may be
submitted to up to three nonresident school districts if the
pupil wishes to attend a brick and mortar school. There are no
limitations to the number of open enrollment applications that
can be submitted to a virtual charter school.

How and when may parents apply?

The open enrollment regular application period for the 2022-23
school year is from February 7-April 29, 2022. The application
period closes at 4:00 p.m. on April 29, 2022. Late applications
will not be accepted for any reason.

Parents may apply online at https:/dpi.wi.gov/oe.

Can | apply to a virtual charter school under open
enroliment?

A pupil may only open enroll to an online/virtual school if: (1) the
school has been created as a virtual charter school that meets
the requirements of the charter school law [Wis. Stats. 118.40
(8)] or (2) the pupil is required to physically attend school on
aregular basis in a school located in the nonresident school
district on the days that school is in session. Other important
things to know about applying to virtual charter schools:

e Avirtual charter school is not homeschooling. Pupils
attending virtual charter schools are public school pupils.

« You must know the nonresident school district in which the
virtual charter school is located.

* You must know your resident school district to apply.

o Alist of virtual charter schools may be found at https://dpi.
wi.gov/parental-education-options/charter-schools/virtual-
charter-schools.

Can parents appeal if an application is denied?
Parents whose applications are denied may appeal to the DPI
within 30 days of the denial. State law requires the DPI to uphold
the school district's decision unless DP! finds that the decision
was arbitrary or unreasonable. The DP!’s decision may be
appealed to circuit court.

Who may participate in open enrollment?
Pupils in kindergarten to grade 12 may apply to participate in
open enrollment.

Open enrollment for prekindergarten, four-year-old
kindergarten and early childhood education is limited. Parents
should call their resident school districts to find out if their
preschool-aged children qualify for open enrollment.

Can an application be rejected?

Nonresident school districts may deny an application if regular
or special education space is not available for the pupil; special
education or related services are not available; or if the pupil has
been referred for a special education evaluation but has not yet
been evaluated. Nonresident school districts may also deny an
application if the pupil has been expelled during the current or
preceding two years for certain violent conduct or if the pupil
was habitually truant from the nonresident school district during
any semester in the current or previous school year.

If there are more applications than spaces, pupils must be
selected randomly, after giving preference to pupils already
attending school in the nonresident school district and siblings of
currently-attending pupils.

Some school districts establish waiting lists to fill unused spaces,
but others do not.

Can aresident district prevent a pupil from leaving?
Aresident district can deny a pupil's application for an invalid
application (early or late application or missing information),
ineligibility due to age (too young or too old), or if the resident
district does not offer the same type of prekindergarten,
four-year-old kindergarten, or early childhood program as the
nonresident district or the pupil is not eligible for the programin
the resident district. These are also reasons that a nonresident
district can deny an application.

Must pupils reapply every year?

Once a pupil is accepted into a nonresident school district, the
pupil may continue to attend that district without reapplication
except that:

« The nonresident district may require a pupil to reapply one time—
at the beginning of middle schaol, junior high or high school.

« A pupil may be returned to the resident school district if the
special education required in a new or revised |IEP is not
available inthe nonresident district or there is no space.

e A pupil who has become habitually truant in the nonresident
district may be returned to the resident district.

(continued on next page)



Is there a cost for parents to participate in the open
enroliment program?

There is no tuition cost to parents for participation in open
enrollment. Parents of open enrolled pupils may be charged the
same fees as resident pupils.

Who is responsible for transportation?
Parents are responsible for transporting their children to and
from school.

If transportation is required in the IEP for a child with a disability,
it must be provided by the nonresident district.

Schaol districts may provide transportation to open enroliment
pupils if they wish. Usually, if transportation is provided, parents
must transport the pupil to a location in the nonresident district.

Low-income parents may apply to the DPI at the end of the school
year for partial reimbursement of their transportation costs.

e —

Can a parent select a specific school in the pupil’s
nonresident school district?

Yes. A parent may request a specific school or programin the
nonresident district. However, assignment to the requested
school or program is not guaranteed and your pupil may be
assigned to a different school other than the one requested. It
is up to each nonresident district to determine a pupil's school
assignment.

Can an open enrolled pupil participate in sports and
other extra-curricular activities in the nonresident
school district?

Open enrolled pupils have the same rights and responsibilities as
resident pupils.

Inter-scholastic athletics are governed by the Wisconsin
Interscholastic Athletic Association (WIAA), which has rules
concerning transfer pupils. Parents should check with the school
district’s athletic director about eligibility.

IMPORTANT OPEN ENROLLMENT
DATES

February 7 - April 29, 2022
Parents must submit applications online or directly to the
nonresident school district.

June 10,2022

Nonresident school districts must send notices of approval
or denial via US mail or email. If the application is approved,
the school district must notify the parents of the specific
school or program to which the pupil is assigned. If the
application is denied, parents have 30 days to file an appeal.

June 17,2022

Resident districts must notify applicants if the application is
denied. If the application is denied, parents have 30 days to
file an appeal.

June 24,2022

Parents of accepted applicants must notify the nonresident
district if the pupil will attend the nonresident district in

the 2022-23 school year. If the parent fails to make this
notification, the nonresident district may refuse to allow the
pupil to attend the district.

WISCONSIN
DEPARTMENT OF

< Public
Instruction

For more information contact:

Public School Open Enrollment Program
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction
PO. Box 7841, Madison, WI 53707-7841
Toll-free: 888-245-2732, option 2
openenrollment@dpi.wi.gov
https://dpi.wi.gov/oe

2022-23

The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction does not discriminate
on the basis of sex, race, color, religion, creed, age, national origin,
ancestry, pregnancy, marital status or parental status, sexua
orientation, or disability and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts
of America and other designated youth groups.
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St. Patrick’s Day

Word Search
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Leprechaun
St. Patrick

Shamrock
Irelond

Rainbow
Clover

Green

March
Gold

Luck



National ‘Develof:men’rd
o Disabiities Awareness Monthl &

March was declared as

National Disabilities

Awareness month in 1987 This
DEVELOPMENTAL  class of disabilities can refer
DISABILITIES to impairments in learning
AWARENESS MUNTH - ond behavior, such as autism,

attention-deficit/hyperactivity

disorder, and impairments in

chysical and/or intellectual
functioning such as cerebral palsy, spina bifida, and
down syndrome. March is a time to toke extra steps to
raise awareness and support individuals with disabilities
while celebrating their contributions to society.
Developmental disabilities affect approximately 17% of
children in the U.S.

What can you do to

spread awareness
and positivity about
developmental

disabilities? March is
Developmental

National Disabilities Disabilities

D eV el o pm ent Awareness Month

Awareness Month can
be celebroted and promoted by wearing clothing with
the colors yellow and blue.



Paper Plate Leprechaun

What You Need

Paper Plate

Green, Black, and Yellow Construction Paper
Orange Paint or Marker

Black Sharpie

Scissors

Glue

* % % % % %

1. Turn the plate upside down, start coloring or
painting the outside of the plate orange. This will be
the beard/hair. (reference picture below)

2. Make a hat out of green, black, and yellow
construction paper and glue it to the top of the
paper plate! (reference picture below)

3. Draw a face with the black sharpie in the middle.




History Behind
Chicago's Famous
Green River

Have you ever seen Chicago's Green River and wondered how it gets like that
or why they do it?? Well the river is made green by lots of green dye and is only
done on one day throughout the year. That day is Saint Patrick's Day. It is
done on this day because Saint Patrick’s Day is notoriously known for the
color green and leprechauns. The story behind the river was that one day a
plumber accidentally spilled green dye into the river and the mayor of Chicago
saw it and said that they should do that for Saint Patrick's Day every year. It
later was decided that they would do it every year from there on out because
he was a huge Saint Patrick’s fan.
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National Women'’s History Month

March was named ‘National Women’s History Month’ in 1987. Since then, women’s contributions
have been celebrated during that month which is very important since women did have a huge impact on the
United States and our history. Although many people celebrate this, not many know the history of how it was
thought of.

In 1978, a school in California had been celebrating women’s accomplishments for a week long every
school year. During this week, they would give presentations to dozens of other schools, held a parade
downtown, and hosted a ‘Real Woman’ essay contest. This had quickly caught on at other schools, which then
caught President Jimmy Carter’s attention. It didn’t take long for Jimmy to declare the week of March 8th as
Women'’s History week. It wasn’t until six years later that the entire month was dedicated towards important
women in history since the National Women'’s History Project went up to Congress and petitioned for it to be
the entire month.

Although most people would think that there are no ways you can celebrate this month, there are
plenty! You could spend your time educating yourself and others by sharing posts or pictures on social media.
Supporting businesses or other non-profit organizations that are run by women is also a very good idea and
is easy to do. Another very easy idea to do is gather with some friends and watch movies directed by women or
some female-empowering shows. This month is actually really simple to celebrate, so it is important to take
the time to do so.

Women like Susan B. Anthony, Rosa Parks or Alice Walker are all often brought up during this time.
However, there are plenty of other women that need some recognition as well! Below is a list of ladies and
their accomplishments that are not talked about as much, pictured left to right.

Clara Barton: founder of the Red Cross, organized nursing programs during the Civil War.

Sarojini Naidu: first Indian woman president of the Indian National Congress, political activist.

Mary Church Terrell: founder of National Association of Colored Women, civil rights leader.
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MINUTES OF WAUZEKA TOWN BOARD MEETING

February 7. 2022

The regular monthly meeting for the Town of Wauzeka was called to order at 6:32 pm on
Monday, February 7, 2022 in the Town Meeting Room by Chairman Tom Jazdzewski.

Verification was made that the meeting was properly posted at the Town Meeting Room,
Bush Hollow Road, Horseshoe Tavern, Oak Lane, and on WPRE Radio Station.

Roll Call was taken with all members present.

Mike McGuire made a motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting, seconded by
Dennis Nagel. Motion Carried.

Dennis Nagel made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report, seconded by Mike McGuire.
Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Mike McGuire to approve the monthly bills, seconded by Dennis
Nagel. Motion Carried.

Roads: Discussed LRIP, ARPA Funds, and Gran Grae Bridge Project. Discussed the option to
rebid the Gran Grae project, which would delay the project to 2023.

Building Permits: No Building Permits
Public Comments: No Public Comments

A motion was made by Mike McGuire to adjourn the meeting at 6:47pm, seconded by
Dennis Nagel. Motion Carried.

Shawna L. Walz
Wauzeka Town Clerk



___Wauzeka 1% Responders

Benefit Dance

Sunday March 13", 2022
11AM - 5PM

Century Hall, Wauzeka , Wi.

And
The Sounds of Nashville Band

Raffles and Silent Auctions

Admission $10.00 Everyone Welcome

Food and Drinks Available e




DO YOU WANT TO HAVE A RUMMAGE SALE ON April 14, 15, 16
Thur. Thru Sat. If so, please complete this form and send it along with $7.00
for expenses ie. maps, posters, advertising in the papers, to Mary Krachey at
54009 Falcon Lane, Wauzeka, Wi 53826 or drop it off at Wauzeka BP by
March 31%, Prairie du Chien Rummage sales are the next week end.

Name

Location of Sale (address)
Sale will be held (Please check appropriate box(es) below:

/—7 Thurs. April 14 L[JFri. April 15 [TSat. April 15
Hrs. Hrs. Hrs.
A few specific items for sale
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School District of Wauzeka-Steuben, in accordance with Title IX of the Educational Amendments
of 1972 and other Federal and State regulations, hereby declares that it is committed to the
principle of equal education and employment opportunity and, accordingly, does not discriminate
as to sex, race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental
status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability. Any inquiries or
complaints alleging non-compliance with Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972 or other
Federal and State civil rights or nondiscrimination regulations shall be referred to District
Administrator Mr. David Alexander at the School District of Wauzeka-Steuben, 301 E. Main St.,
Wauzeka, WI 53826, (e-mail) alexadav@wauzeka.k12.wi.us (call) 608-875-5311 ext. 214 and/or
Jamie Nutter, Title IX Coordinator of the School District of Wauzeka-Steuben, at Cooperative
Educational Service Agency #3, 1300 Industrial Drive, Fennimore, WI 53809, (call) 1-608-822-2148
(e-mail) jnutter@cesa3.org.

Note: All career and technical education opportunities will be offered on a nondiscriminatory
basis (without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, disability, etc.) All students in qualifying
grades are eligible for enrollment. For further information please contact District Principal Tiffany
Dums (608)875-5311 ext. 211 or dumstiff@wauzeka.k12.wi.us.

Wauzeka Angels Fitness Center

Monthly Rates
$10 per adult W-S School District/Non

District Resident plus $10 for key fob

Annual Membership Rate
$100 per adult W-S School District/Non
District Resident plus $10 for key fob

*Rates are to cover maintenance and
supervision expenses.

Substitutes Needed

State law has recently changed allowing more flexibility on the requirements people
need to be a substitute teacher or support staff. If you are interested in being a
substitute please contact District Administrator Dave Alexander via email:
alexadav@wauzeka.k12.wi.us or by phone (608)875-5311 ext. 214.

Substitutes needed:
e Food Service

e Bus Drivers

e Para professionals
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The Wauzeka-Steuben School District is utilizing a community-wide Resource Officer. Officer Liz Volten
of the Crawford County Sheriff’s Department will be available to the District during regular District
hours. Officer Volten will also be available to the community and homeschooled families of the District
on Wednesdays at the BP gas station from 1:00-2:00 p.m. Officer Volten can be reached via email at
evolten@crawfordcountywi.org or via phone at 608-412-5184. In case of an emergency, please call 911.

FAC&‘I?OOK: Wauzeka Steuben School District

TWarER: @Athletic WS

INSTAGRZAM: @wshs_sport




